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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

 

Dear parents 

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for the foodbank as 

part of our Harvest Festival, we had a lovely a few technical issue 

are preventing the video from appearing on the school website but 

we’re working on it! Julie Collingwood, one of our governors, is 

coming to school on Monday to collect the food to deliver it to 

Hampers of Hope in Macclesfield. We spent part of the afternoon on 

Wednesday talking about foodbanks and how they are used and 

why it is important to help other people in times of crisis. 

Tuesday afternoon will be Movie Afternoon in school – the children 

will be treated to a film from ‘Flix in the Sticks’ who will set up the 

school hall as a mini cinema – children will be treated to popcorn 

and sweets to provide the real cinema experience. 

Thursday afternoon is Parent’s Evening – this year we’ll be calling 

parents at a pre-agreed time as we’re unable to offer face to face 

sessions. You should have received notification to book via School 

Spider – should you have any queries with this please contact Lisa 

in the school office. We look forward to speaking to you all then. 

After some careful consideration and noting what other schools are 

doing, we have decided to ask the children to bring their water 

bottles home every day to be washed and refilled by parents. 

Obviously it takes a considerable amount of staff time and now that 

we have more children (which is fantastic), we need teachers to be 

focusing on teaching and learning rather than washing up. Thank 

you for your patience in bearing with us when we have to make 

changes. 

Mrs Novacki came back to school this week on a phased return to 

work and we were all extremely happy to see her. 

Hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

Kind Regards 



 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

Monday 5th October     Front Row Music 

Tuesday 6th October    Afternoon Movie  

Thursday 8th October     Kick Start P.E. Lessons 

Friday 9th October    Forest School 

 

 

 

 


